



Cím: 1146 Budapest, Cházár András u.19. Postacím: 2643 Diósjenő, Szabadság út 110. e-mail: tudoer.hu@gmail.com

web: www.tudoer.hu

Irene Delgado Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar

February 5<sup>th</sup>, 2012

Dear Irene,

TÜDŐÉR EGYLET, the Hungarian national PH association is pleased to announce its endorsement for the establishment of May 5 as the World Pulmonary Hypertension Day.

The World PH Day will be an important tool in raising awareness about PH. It will help to promote legislation, research and early diagnosis that will lead to better quality of life and life expectancy for PH patients across the world.

We wish to show our appreciation for the efforts devoted by the Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar to the organization of the first celebration of this important event.

TÜDŐÉR EGYLET, the Hungarian national PH association will disseminate the establishment of the World Pulmonary Hypertension Day and we hope to celebrate its success each year until we achieve our goals of a better future for those who suffer this terrible disease.

Best regards,

Ms. Eszter Csabuda

President

TÜDŐÉR EGYLET